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Scriptures: 

Luke 1:11-17 

v-11 Then an angel of the Lord appeared to him, standing on 
the right side of the altar of incense.  

v-12 And when Zacharias saw him, he was troubled, and fear 
fell upon him. 

v-13 But the angel said to him, “Do not be afraid, Zacharias, 
for your prayer is heard; and your wife Elizabeth will bear 
you a son, and you shall call his name John.  

v-14 And you will have joy and gladness, and many will 
rejoice at his birth.  

v-15 For he will be great in the sight of the Lord, and shall 
drink neither wine nor strong drink. He will also be filled 
with the Holy Spirit, even from his mother’s womb.  

v-16 And he will turn many of the children of Israel to the 
Lord their God.  

v-17 He will also go before Him in the spirit and power of 
Elijah, ‘to turn the hearts of the fathers to the children,’ and  

 

the disobedient to the wisdom of the just, to make ready a 
people prepared for the Lord.” 



 

Malachi 4:4-6 

v-4-“Remember the Law of Moses, My servant, which I 

commanded him in Horeb for all Israel, With the statutes and 

judgments.  

v-5-Behold, I will send you Elijah the prophet Before the coming 

of the great and dreadful day of the LORD.  

v-6-And he will turn the hearts of the fathers to the 
children, And the hearts of the children to their fathers, 
Lest I come and strike the earth with a curse.” 

Within this study we talked about how the Anti-Christ will 
deceive many because he’s going to present himself as kind, 
powerful and with the solution to bring the world into 
harmony. He will be a fake copycat of Moses, Elijah and 
John. 

God sent Moses before He sent the Law; He sent John the 
Baptist before Jesus, and he’s going to send (I believe) 
Elijah before His return. 

The bible says many of the people of Israel will he bring 
back to the Lord, and he will go on before the Lord in the 
spirit and power of Elijah, to turn the hearts of the fathers 
to their children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the 
righteous to make ready a people prepared for the Lord’s 
return. The antichrist is going to copycat this act by bringing 
people and nations together and many will be deceived 
believing him to be God or sent by God. After 3 ½ years he 
will then turn and become evil demanding one world order 
and a war against Israel. 

 

 



 


